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This golden poison frog is an undescribed species of amphibian of my country. This was 
discovered for my work team in February of 2007 in the Supatá Municipally in the 
development of the project "Conservation of Critically Endangered amphibians: Atelopus 
farci and Bolitoglossa capitana from Colombia”. 

This species is very important because is one of the few poison frogs that are in the 
mountainous zones of Colombia, and apparently this population that we discovered is the 
last of the species. 

 

At the beginning on March, our team did the first educational work with the children. In this 
working day we did a long walk with some children and young of the Tena municipally. They 
could look some amphibians and helped to find them. 

 

The photo shows a girl with a frog in her hands. She participated in some activities that we 
organized for the environmental education. 

 


